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FY 2024 was a transition year for NCFAP.  Incoming Board Chair Mike Martin met with a 

variety of stakeholders and potential partners throughout the year.  Other than a nominal 

expenditure on his meeting in Florida with outgoing chair Stan Johnson, Vice Chair Mary 

Ahearn, and Treasurer Maureen Kilkenny, there were no discretionary budget outlays; only 

requisite overhead expenses.  NCFAP’s net annual outlay was $7,577.  NCFAP had no contracts, 

no contract revenue or expenditure, and no donations.  NCFAP’s financial position at the end of 

2024 is summarized in the table below. 

 

 
 

NCFAP 2024 Financial Summary
In bank Jan 1, 2024 $84,935

Revenue -$             

contracts (donated) -$             

other donations -$             

Expenditure 7,577$         

Honoraria Paid -$             

Overhead 7,577$         

Revenue-Expenditure (7,577)$        

In bank Dec 31, 2024 $77,689.08
Bank balance increase(decline) ($7,245.64)


